
 

March 2010 Newsletter 
 
Annual March Conference----Saturday, March 6th  

The Guild is again presenting a day of distinguished speakers on an important 
Northwest theme. the region as a border land.  There will be morning and 
afternoon sessions plus a luncheon speaker.  Please see attachment. 

Registration is now in progress and as in previous years, we are space limited at 
MOHAI to only about 130-135 attendees.  This forced us to turn away some late 
registrations last year.  Those planning to attend need to be aware of the space 
limitation at the museum.   

Please note in the attachment that fees increase for registrations postmarked 
after  February 28th.   

 

Other Coming Events    

Junius Rochester will be speaking to the Book Club of Washington about the books Meriwether 
Lewis carried on his trek across the continent, 1804-1805, reading Lewis chose  for both content 
and weight. The event will be April 13th at the Rainier Club in Seattle.  Please see the Book 
Club's website's Events page to attend. 
 
The South King County Genealogical Society announced its spring mini-seminar Seattle's 
Pioneer Women: More Than Pretty Petticoats on March 20 at The First Baptist Church of Kent. 
Details at http://www.rootsweb.ancestry.com/~waskcgs/ 
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